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Dear Sir 
 
I wish to express my concern that the draft proposals do not offer explicit protection from 
development for those areas of existing woodland, grassland and open spaces in the 
Parish which provide habitat for a wide range flora and fauna and/or which add aesthetic 
or green amenity to the community. For these human ecological and important reasons, I 
strongly believe that these areas should be carefully preserved and not destroyed or 
diminished by any form of development. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Geoffrey Keith Naylor 
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